
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Dr Genevieve Dewar
University of Toronto - Anthropology
1265 Military Trail
Toronto, Ontario
M1C 1A4

Application to obtain an archaeological excavation permit for Spitzkloof B Rockshelter for an
academic research project studying Marine Isotope Stage 3 and Marine Isotope Stage 2. We have been
excavating at Spitzkloof B since 2013 and we have not yet reached bedrock, so we need to continue
excavations there. Spitzkloof Valley is in the RIchtersveld, Northern Cape.

Dear Dr Dewar, 

Thank you for your permit application for continued archaeological excavation for Spitzkloof B rock shelter
situated in Namaqualand, Northern Cape Province of South Africa. 

SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to approve it.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
Heritage Officer: Permitting
South African Heritage Resources Agency
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________________________________________ 
John Gribble
Manager: Maritime and Underwater Cultural Heritage Unit / Acting Manager: Archaeology, Palaeontology and
Meteorites Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/398899
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